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Women's Wear Daily - "TPP Is A Good Thing And It's
About Time"
May 31, 2015

David Spooner of the Washington, D.C., office penned an op-ed for
Women's Wear Daily (WWD), the primary daily news source for the retail
and fashion industries. The article focused on the importance of the
ongoing TransPacific Partnership free trade agreement negotiations for
WWD's recently-launched glossy weekly magazine. The op-ed, "TPP Is a
Good Thing and It's About Time," was published in the magazine on May
31.
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